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  “ALWAYS LOOKING AHEAD” 
 

“One night the Lord spoke to Paul in a vision and told him, ‘Don’t be afraid! 
Speak out! Don’t be silent!’” – Acts 18:9 (NLT) 

 
Dear members & friends of Trinity UMC, 
 

Vision is such an important part of our future with God. Scripture tells us (Proverbs 
29:18, KJV): “Where there is no vision, the people perish….” It’s that vital! And I believe 
God has given Trinity UMC a wonderful vision that will help carry us into our future—to 
be the people God desires us to be right here in Dodge County and beyond. And, as 
the scripture above encourages all leaders in the Church, a part of their job to continu-
ally bring God’s vision before God’s people, reminding them often where God is lead-
ing. So, here we go… 
 
We know that, as United Methodist Christians, our mission is … to make disciples for 
Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world. This mission we hold in common with 
all followers of Christ everywhere. But how we go about that mission is going to differ 
from congregation to congregation. That’s where vision comes in. And God has been 
faithful to provide us with that direction—a vision for the future. The banners hanging in 
our Fellowship Hall reflect the vision for Trinity United Methodist Church that God has 
been faithful to provide—how we are going to go about ‘making disciples for  
Jesus Christ’ here at Trinity. So, as we get ready to begin a new school year, this 
seems like a good time to review who God is calling us to be—gearing us up for the 
coming year: 
 
LOVE – This is the first part of God’s vision for Trinity and it seems so simple, doesn’t 
it? Everyone knows what love is, don’t they? Or do they? Did you know that even 
though the English language has only one word for LOVE,           Continued on page 2...        



Continued  from page1…  

ancient languages like Greek have several words for what we call LOVE. So it may not be 
as simple as we think at first. In a nutshell, this part of the vision has to do with loving both 
God and people (Matthew 22:37-40). How are we doing in these two areas? Are we loving 
God with all our heart, all your soul, and all your mind? My hunch is that we are all lacking 
somewhere in our relationship with God. And love, folks, is a learned skill (not just a feel-
ing). And then there’s the people part of this vision. How are we loving people in our lives? 
In general? Or specifically—you know, those people who irritate the heck out of you? God 
wants us to learn how to love them too. Not easy, is it? 

 

GROW – I spoke about this a bit on July 23, in my message about ‘growing up’ (check this 
message out online, if you missed it live). This kind of ‘grow’ would be intentional growth, 
knowing that we do not ‘arrive’ until we meet Jesus face-to-face someday. Until then, we 
are in the process of discipleship—going on to perfection, as John Wesley would say. 
Ephesians 3:`17 and 2 Peter 1:2 speak to this part of God’s vision for our church—for our 
lives. 
 
SERVE – With Jesus as our primary example (Matthew 20:26b-28), we are to put our faith 
into action by serving God through serving others. We are the hands and feet of Jesus in 
this world that so desperately needs Jesus’ brand of love! Our mission group who just went 
to Newberry, Michigan for a week of service is a great example of putting your faith into ac-
tion. But you don’t have to go ‘on the road’ for service to happen. There is so much to do 
right here at our own church, and in our own community, to help share our faith with others 
through our actions. If you want to be first in Christ’s Kingdom, this is how you do it! (Ask 
Pastor Rom or one of the other staff if you’re looking for a place to serve this year!) 
 
So, there it is very simply. Once we ‘get over ourselves’ (Remember Kris Kristofferson’s wit-
ness via video—Sunday, July 23?) and ask Jesus to become Lord of our lives, it is then 
that we’ll have the power (Christ in us) to love, a deep desire to grow, and an incredible 
longing to serve God by serving others! Are you with me? Make sure you review and pray 
over each one of these steps of God’s vision for us. Where are you at with each of these in 
your life? This … is God’s will for our church and for our future. This is how God has called 
us to make disciples for Christ! LOVE-GROW-SERVE… 

Always looking ahead together,  Pastor Rom 

Greeters Wanted!  Meeting on August 24 
The Connections Team is looking for individuals who would 
enjoy being greeters on Sunday mornings.  Have you been 
a greeter in the past?  Have you thought about being a 
greeter but have never officially volunteered or been asked 
to do so?  Michelle Large and Patti Cobb are planning a 
meeting on Thursday,  August 24 for anyone who would 

like to be a greeter this fall. The meeting will be at 6:30 pm in Fellowship Hall.  Who should 
attend?  Past and future greeters!!  Have questions and/or can’t make the meeting but 
would like to serve as a greeter?  Call Patti at 920-948-1329 or e-mail her 

at patticobb1@gmail.com.Hope to see you on the 24th!   Thank you...  



UPCOMING SERMON SCHEDULE FOR AUGUST 2017 

This month, we will continue in our current summer worship series: “HEBREWS SUMMER: Getting to 
Know God through Jesus.” In preparation for these messages, as I encouraged you last month, you 
may want to read through the New Testament book of Hebrews. So, how do we get to know God 
through Jesus? Here’s a taste of the messages you’ll be hearing: 

 
August 6 - “Once & For All” 
(Hebrews 10:1-18) 
August 13 - “Welcome to Holy Boldness!” 
(Hebrews 10:19-25) 
August 20 - “Faith” 
(Hebrews 11:1-40) 
September 3 - “A Call to Community!” 
(Hebrews 13:1-2, 7-17) 
 

Here are some questions to ponder as we continue on in this worship series: What has God done for 
us, what is God doing for us right now and what will God be doing for us in the future? This is a part of 

what we’ll be talking about as we continue in a … Hebrews Summer. Come join us!  Pastor Rom 

 
Greeting from the Bell Choir… 
 
 

Hello there, I do hope that everyone has had an enjoyable sum-
mer and is ready for the fall festivities that start in September at 
church. Even though summer is my favorite time of year the fall 
colors are truly an amazing beauty from above. This year we 
will be working on an exciting new piece titled "The Prayer", a 
song made famous by Celine Dion and Andrea Bocelli. Josh 

Groban also sings it on his debut cd as well. I am not sure how many practices we will need to play it 
well but it is coming sometime this season. We will also be playing some older favorites as well. If 
there is any particular song that you would like us to play just speak with me about it and I will see 
what we can do. I am excited to announce that my granddaughter Kylie and her mom Jaclynn will be 
joining the bell choir this year. I am hoping that they will enjoy playing as much as I have all of these 
years. If you have any desire to play in the bell choir please feel free to contact me, there is always a 
place for you.  
My phone #920-539-8993. You may call or text, whichever works for you. Also, if you are willing to 
sub please let me know, I would like to have a list of people that would be willing if needed. Now that 
I have been directing for a couple of years I feel much more confident and sure of myself. It is all 
guided from our Lord above, the answers just seem to be there for me!!! It has been a very humbling 
experience. 
Now, a little note about Joan Brasch, our senior ringer who has retired in May. She has such a big 
heart and always is willing to help out. She is a hugger and would rather hug than hand shake. I had 
no idea that she would be sobbing uncontrollably when I presented her with roses on her last perfor-
mance. It was a special moment that I will never forget. Small gestures and random acts of kindness 
are what all of us could be doing on a regular basis. "Pay it forward" is another term that is used for 
this. You never know what kind of day someone else is having and just a simple comment or action 
may make that person's day. Let us all try to remain positive and uplifting toward one another and 
the world will be a much better place. Thank-you, Sandy Collier, Director 

Practices are held on Wednesday Evenings from 6-7:00 pm and begin on Sept. 6th.  



We will be offering a membership class this fall, either for 

those desiring to officially join Trinity United Methodist 

Church as their local congregation or for anyone wanting 

to brush up on the privileges/responsibilities of their own 

membership. There will be a sign-up sheet by mid-

summer in the Narthex for this upcoming class. This will 

be a 6-week class with the pastor, beginning in October. 

Due to conflicting schedules with some who wanted to 

be a part of this class, we need to move to Sundays at 4 

PM. The dates will be as follows: 

 October 8, 15, 22 & 29 

 November 5 & 12 

I do hope the switch from Wednesdays to Sundays will 

not be a problem for others wanting to explore         

membership. Please do sign up if interested in exploring 

the topic or if you have a desire to be a member of     

Trinity UMC in particular. I look forward to spending this 

quality time with you! 

Pastor Rom 
Note: Trinity UMC suggests a $10 donation to cover the 
materials used in this membership class. 

FOR ALL PARENTS! 
CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 

&  
CONFIRMATION MEETING 

August 16th at 6:30 PM 
 

On Wednesday, August 16, at 6:30 PM, 
there will be a meeting of all parents in-
volved with the Sunday School &/or who 
have children who are the traditional Con-
firmation age at this time. Jessica 
Marschie, our Director of Christian Educa-
tion will be on hand to talk about our cur-
rent education program, upcoming chang-
es, and needs for keeping the program 
strong at Trinity UMC. Pastor Rom will be 
speaking to the new Confirmation require-
ments—changes that took place upon his 
arrival at Trinity UMC two years ago. Bring 
your questions, your positive attitudes, 
and your willingness to help make TUMC’s 
education program a continued success in 

the future! Jessica Marschie, Pastor Rom  
 
If you have any questions in the mean-
time, please feel free to contact Pastor 
Rom at the church office 
(920) 269-4411 
Email at pastorromtumc@gmail.com  

Never ending thanks for sharing your  musical       
talents at Trinity.  

We are so blessed as a church family! We also love to 
share talents and fellowship with other church families.  
 
Please come to worship and be blessed by  
Jon Gilliland who will be playing bagpipes for us at 
the 10 AM Worship Service on August 13th.  
Inge Adelmeyer will also be back to sing for us soon. 
Thank You, Jason Ehlert  
Worship Music Coordinator 

Sing Joyful Praise  
Choir Season begins 
Wednesday, September 6 at 7:00 PM. 
 
We will be singing Sunday, September 10. 
Practices are Wednesday nights at 7 PM 
We sing the first and third Sundays of 
each month we are always looking for any 
past present or future singers who would 
like to “Sing Joyful Praises” to our Lord. 
come check us out and join in the fun. 
 
See you soon… 
Pam Hilker Adult Choir Director 



Meet Our Caring Ministry Team 
 
The following eight members of Trinity UMC have been trained as 

caring ministers and have committed to serving in this capacity for 

the 2017-2018 school year: 
 

Ruth Batterman      Joan Brasch     Kathy Drexler  
Deb Mazza             Betty Menzer    Chuck Rhein  
Bill Seefeld              Pam Wellso  
  
These individuals will be commissioned into caring ministry on Sun-
day September 24

th
 at both the 8:00 and 10:00 services. 

 
Trinity members who are physically unable to attend church on a 
regular basis will soon be receiving a letter explaining the caring  
ministry program. This personalized letter will introduce the team 
member who has been assigned as their caring minister. Caring  
ministers will contact their care receiver in September to set up their 
first visit. This letter requests the help of a family member in situa-
tions where the care receiver is unable to respond to this initial  
contact. 
 
Quarterly “check in” meetings for the caring ministry team are 
scheduled for 6:30 on the following four Tuesday’s - October 
3, January 16, April 3, July 10. 
   
If you have interest in exploring caring ministry for yourself but were 
unable to commit to serving for this term, you are in luck! Training for 
the 2018 - 2019 caring ministry team will occur on June 20, 2018 and 
July 11, 2018. Please give some thoughtful consideration to becom-
ing a member of Trinity’s Caring Ministry Team. 
 
Please direct questions and comments to  
Kathy Drexler, Caring Ministry Coordinator.  

Wesley in  
England and Scotland Tour  

May 15-27, 2018 
 
Join Pastor Will and Diana Jewson as they once again, return to 
England and Scotland. This tour will take us to historic sites of Meth-
odist founder, John Wesley. See London, Oxford University, Windsor 
Castle, Bristol, York, Edinburgh, and much more. A brochure with all 
the details is available at the church. This tour is open to all – mem-
bers and friends alike. We hope you consider joining us on this rare 
travel opportunity! Call or email Diana Jewson if you have any ques-
tions. She can be reached at 920-960-0679 or at dianawilljew-
son@msn.com. Discounts are available if you book early. See the 
brochure for discount information. We hope our Trinity-Lomira friends 
will join our Asbury-Janesville friends on this exciting tour. 



In September we need Children’s 
Time Leaders for the 3

rd
 Sundays of 

the month and as substitutes.  
Pastor Rom and Teresa will help  to train and 

help with ideas for the Children’s Moment. 
We just need someone willing to work with 

the children of our church during the service. 
Please contact Teresa in the office  

920-269-4411 
If you are willing to fulfill this very  

important role for the church. 

Sunday School Teachers Needed 
For September 

We would like to have 2 teachers in each 
classroom as a team working together with the 
kids. So volunteer with a friend, or alone and 

we will pair you up. For more information, 
please contact our Director of Christian Educa-

tion, Jessica Marschie at 
920-583-4675  

Trinity Church has replaced 
the   Heating System. The cost 
was $60,000. A fund for the 
Heating System has been set 
up.  We have currently raised 
$57,600.00 … Amost There! 
Only $2,400.00 to go. Thank 
you to everyone who has al-
ready so graciously given to 
this fund. Please memo your 
checks “INH”. Thank you, 

TUMC Budget Totals  
Year to date needed to meet budget: 

$112,500.00 
Received through  

7-23-2017: $104,850.95 
Budget Shortfall: $7,649.05 

Sunday October 8
th
 

has been the date set 
for Trinity’s      

50th  
Anniversary          
Celebration!        

More  
information to come, 

but please  
save the date! 

SING OUT A SONG 
I am looking for past, present and future choir mem-

bers to join in song on Sunday, Oct. 8th at 10 AM 
When Trinity will be celebrating 50 years of God’s 
Blessings as one Trinity United Methodist Church. 

Practice: Oct. 1st at 9:15  (Appreciated but not     
required) Practice: Oct. 8th at 9:15 AM (Required) 
Celebration song is “Be Strong in the Lord” Please 

come and make a joyful noise unto the Lord!        
We look forward to seeing you!  
Pam Hilker, Adult Choir Director 

 

COME AND PLAY FOR OUR LORD 
Band members come on October 8 for the 10 AM 

Worship Service to help Trinity Celebrate 50 Years! 
The music to be played will be practiced   

before the service at 9:30 AM. 

Join us for a  
Special Outdoor 
Worship Service 

at Trinity on  
Sunday  

Sept. 17
th
 

At  
10:00 AM 

More information 

to come. 

Special music is 
always needed & 

appreciated. 
Contact  

 Jason Ehlert 
Worship Music 

Coordinator   

920-539-6929. 



Trinity UMC’s Mission  Group Takes Off For  
God’s Country Cooperative Parish in Newberry Michigan  

 
The God’s Country Cooperative Parish is in the eastern part of the Upper Peninsula of Michigan. It covers 
a 2500 mile area from Engadine near Lake Michigan, up to Paradise at Whitefish Bay, to Grand Marais on 
Lake Superior’s south shore and encompasses McMillan, Germfask, Newberry and Hulbert. Although it is 
located in some of the most beautiful country you could ever hope to see, the isolation, extremely harsh 
long winters, and scarcity of jobs bring real challenges to these churches and the communities they serve. 
Unlike our more densely populated areas where you might find another United Methodist church within a 
few miles, these churches can be up to 100 miles from their sister churches in the Cooperative. Yet these 
seven communities of faith combine their resources, share their faith and, through their active presence, 
work to bring self esteem, hope and faith to all God’s children throughout their vast parish. They are happy 
to host mission teams from all over Michigan and beyond to assist in sharing God's love with our hands 
and feet in minor home repairs - all summer long.  
 
Our Mission Group has a Facebook page if you would like to keep track of them and  the mission work 
they are participating iin throughout the week. 
 
You can find them on Facebook by searching Mission Trinity Umc Lomira. 

Many gathered to pray and wish 
our Mission team well before they 
left from Lomira Sunday Morning 
July 23rd. 

The group worked to-
gether to unload the 
trailers after reaching 
Michigan, and then 
gathered for an instruc-
tional meeting and time 
of fellowship at God’s 
Country. 



Listen online to  

105.3 K-LOVE Radio  

WLVE 91.7 in Fond du Lac, WI. 

 K-LOVE plays positive, encouraging 

contemporary Christian music.  

The September Newsletter deadline is     

August 21st. Please have all articles to the 

church office by noon.  

BIBLE READING CHALLENGE 
 

For those who have taken up the challenge (or 
would like to take up the challenge right now!), 
we'll be reading through the Words of Jesus for a 
second time ... but with a completely different  
focus. The first time through this reading, we 
were on the constant lookout for the 'promises' of 
Jesus. This time through the reading, we're going 
to be keeping an eye out (and hopefully, keeping 
a list on the side) for the 'miracles' of Jesus--our 
topic for the next round. If you have any       
questions, please contact Pastor Rom either 
through his email (pastorromtumc@gmail.com) 
or via phone (608) 417-0060.  
 

August 1 – Luke 10  
August 2 – Luke 11  
August 3 – Luke 12  
August 4 – Luke 13  
August 5 – Luke 14  
August 7 – Luke 15  
August 8 – Luke 16  
August 9 – Luke 17  
August 10 – Luke 18  
August 11 – Luke 19  
August 12 – Luke 20  
August 14 – Luke 21  
August 15 – Luke 22  
August 16 – Luke 23  
August 17 – Luke 24  
August 18 – John 1  
August 19 – John 2  
August 21 – John 3  
August 22 – John 4  
August 23 – John 5  
August 24 – John 6  
August 25 – John 7  
August 26 – John 8  
August 28 – John 9  
August 29 – John 10  
August 30 – John 11  
August 31 – John 12  

Healing Relationships LLC 

Relationships are an important aspect of our 
lives that can bring us great joy or 
sorrow.  No matter what stage of life you are in 
or what difficulty you are experiencing, therapy 
can be a helpful, healing process.  My great 
passion is helping  
individuals, couples, and families to find  
healing and insights in their lives.  
Joy Wagner, LMFT-IT 
920-214-3733 
https://joyewagner.wixsite.com/
healingrelationships 
Joy is available for counseling at 
TUMC-Lomira  
or in Mayville. Both locations by appointment. 

Please come for a musical treat...  
3 Generations Trombone Trio  

with Fond du Lac Symphonic Band  
 
Buttermilk Creek Park in Fond du Lac on 
Wednesday, August 9 at 7:15 PM  
 
Sterr Park in Lomira on  
Thursday, August 17 at 7:30 PM  
 
The trio, sharing music today and a unique 
history, are Chuck Mahnke,  retired  
Sturgeon Bay High School Band Director 
Rodd Eggert the Lomira High School Band 
Director  and Jason Ehlert, TUMC Band   
Director and Worship Music Coordinator. 



TUMC Prayer Concerns 

     Family of Carol Dallman (Sister of Evelyn Krug) 7-25-17 

     Dick Panzer (Augie Luedtke’s Brother-In-Law) Pneumonia and Anemia 7-25-17 

 Pam Buske recovering from surgery 7-23-17 

 Dorothy Reitz (Lois Jewson’s sister) Moved to Hospice 7-21-17 

 Lori Whilhelm 1/2 way done with chemo and staying very positive 07-17-17 

 Melody (Friend of Bintzlers) Full of Cancer 07-18-17 

 Irene Curcurio (Friend of Randy and Julie Faber Cancer) 07-16-17 

 Bruce Bintzler Wegener’s Disease 07-13-17 

 Maria (Judy Stucke’s Granddaughter) Leaving for Boot Camp 07-16-17 

 James Lipetri cancer has returned, stage 4 Liver and Intestines 07-14-17 

 Doug Hodorff's Seriously injured in a head on collision on 7-7-17  

 Kim Eddy (Judy’s Stucke’s Brother) Stomach, Liver & Lung Cancer 07-06-17 

 Karlene Krueger Recovering from Breast Cancer Surgery 6-27-17 
 Patricia Gillis Thyroid Cancer Waiting for Chemo Treatments 6-25-17 
 Dawn Seibel Pneumonia 6-25-17 
 Mike Skelton and family (Fred Menzer’s Brother-In-Law) Mike undergoing tests 
 Barb York Fell and is at Hope Nursing Home 6-11-17 
 Dorothy Muehlius Fell and is at Home 6-11-17 
 Dan Michels Defibrillator and Pace Maker and Lead wire to heart replaced 6-11-17 
 Mickey Oeschner Needs a kidney 6-4-17 

 Teresa Caruso (Friend of Faber’s) Cancer 

 Shelly Steinke lost feeling in left arm and side 5-7-17 

 Laurie Miller trampled by a cow 5-7-17 

 Ron Olson Congestive Heart Failure, Kidney Issues and Dementia 4-23-17 

 Patty Vogel (Friend of Randy and Julie Faber)  Surgery 4-16-17 

 Shelly Stienke (Cousin of Wayne Flury) Brain Tumor 4-9-17 

 Nori Odoi  Pancreatic Cancer 4-2-17 

 Mark Green  Tumor 03-26-17  

 Pat Kubicek (Deb Mazza’s Sister)   Dementia Challenges 03-12-17 

 Shirley Konrath (Deb Mazza’s Sister)   Dementia Challenges 03-12-17 

 Kelly Sanders Setback in fight with Cancer 02-19-17 

 Jackie Marquardt (Friend of Penny Beck) diagnosed with a lung condition 2-7-17 

 Randilin Nichols (Debbie Bintzler’s Sister-in-law) Stage 4 Cancer 2-6-17 

 Jerry Wroblewski (Dave Wroblewski’s Father) Recovering from Back Surgery 1-27  

 Bobbi Cantafio (Friend of Dorothy and Gene Hake) Breast Cancer 1-22-17 

 Those serving in the military and their families 

Updates… 
-Danika Newberry Was initially able to return home, but now her heart is rejecting the stem cells 
and she had to return to Boston. Might need to be placed on a transplant list.07-16-17 

 
Please keep Gwen Hinz, who has been such a special part of TUMC for many-many years) in your 

prayers. Gwen was our former Adult Choir Director and has written the Gwen’s Pen in our newsletter 

since 1989. She recently sold her home in Lomira and has moved in with her son and daughter-in-law 

who live in West Bend. If you’re able please send a card and let her know just how much she will be 

missed here in Lomira and at our church. She has kept her number and can be reached at 920-269-4399. 

Gwen Hinz  

330 Brookview Dr. 

West Bend, WI 53095                      



August Bir thdays 
 

1    Kim Emmer  

2  Sandra Porter  

3  Brent Guell  

 Joshua Haefs  

4  Mary Rhein  

 Sue Wilson  

5  Helen Koene  

6  Craig Collier  

7  Ruth Batterman  

8 Jane Pegram 

     Lexus Raue 

9  Richard Haefs  

 Ben Lehner  

10  Steve Cull  

 Lisa Lehner  

14  Bridget Thorn  

15  John Buske  

 Ella Winiecki 

16  Steve Luedtke  

18  Patti Cobb  

 Bailey Hinz  

 Elaine Unferth  

19  Lisa Luedtke  

     Larry Schraufnagel  

20  Mary Muehlius  

 Mike Amerling  

 Laurel Will  

21  Reese Todl  

25  Amy Bloch  

25 Andy Luedtke  

26 Richard Doemel 

 Pat Emmer  

 Nancy Vegetabile  

27  Thomas Essman  

28  Steve Unferth  

 Vickie Unferth  

29  Randy Haefs  

30  Tyler Faris  

 Layne Fester  

 Chad Menzer  

 Christopher Rawlins  

31  Michelle Kuehl 

 Jaye Zingsheim  

August Anniversaries 
 

4  Ryan & Sarah Faris  

6  Jim & Kasey Todl  

7  Pete & Kathy Drexler  

 Jeff & Elaine Unferth  

10 Bob & Janet Hesprich 

 Chris and Nicole Winiecki  

13  Luke & Cherie Reitz  

 Brian & Katie Stoffel  

14  Roger Clark & Jackie Scharfenberg  

 Wayne & Gloria Faber  

16  Tim & Jillian Faber  

      David & Carol Luedtke  

18  Craig & Jackie Collier  

21  Brian & Michelle Neill  

24  John & Deana Bartels  

26  Harold & Janis Johnson  
 

Food Pantry  
Accepting Vegetables starting Aug. 10th. 

Fresh vegetables should be coming soon from our gar-
dens. As we’ve mentioned in the past, if you find your-

self with a bumper crop, please consider  
sharing it with our Food Pantry.  

The Food Pantry is open the  
2nd and 4th Saturday of each month, and we would 

appreciate your donations dropped off on the  
Thursday or Friday before those  

Saturdays, between 9AM to 1 PM. 
 A box will be placed in the hallway by the 

back  entrance.  
Thanks for your help!  

 

1. German for  
Ebenezer 
Church. It 
was built in 
1873. 
 
2. Rev. 
 Richard 
Sweitzer 



August 2017 – Trinity United Methodist Church Lomira 

SUNDAY MON. TUES. WED. THURS. FRI SAT. 

Worship Services: 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m.  
Coffee Connection Every Sunday between Worship Services. Open to Everyone!  

 

 
 

 1 
1:00 UMW 
2:30 pm Hope 
Nursing Home 
Service 

2 
12:00  
Staff Meeting 
6:30 AA 
 

3 
6:00 Boy 
Scouts Troop 
740  

4 
 

5 
 

6 
8:00 am Worship 
10:00 am Worship 

7 8 
8:00 am Men’s 
Group (At 
Susie’s Home 
Cooking) 

9 
6:30 pm A.A. 
  

10 
 

11 12 
10-11:00 am 
Food Pantry 

13 
8:00 am Worship 
9:10  Bible  
Challenge  
Discussion Group 
10:00 am  
Worship Sunday  
(Jon Gilliland will 
be playing  
bagpipes) 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
6:30 pm A.A. 
6:30 
Christian  
Education and 
Confirmation 
Meeting  
FOR ALL  
PARENTS! 
  

17 
 

18 19 

20 
 
8:00 am Worship 
10:00 am Worship 
 

21 
Newslet-
ter 
Deadline 

22 23 
6:30 pm A.A. 
 

24 
6:30 Greeters 
Meeting 

25 
 

 

26 
 
10-11:00 am 
Food Pantry 

27 
8:00 am Worship 
10:00 am Worship 

28  
 

29 
 

30 
6:30 pm A.A. 
 

31   

TUMC’S 50th Anniversary 
Question 1: 
What does "EbenezerKirche1873" mean on the 
stained glass window in the sanctuary? 
 
Question 2: 
Who was the Pastor at the time of the building of 
Trinity Church?        
 
                        Answers found by the August Birthday List 



Trinity United Methodist Church   
300 Church Street 
Lomira, WI 53048 
Return Service Requested 
 

Rom Pegram, Pastor 
Church Office: (920) 269-4411  Parsonage (920) 269-7292 

Cell (608) 417-0060  
Office Hours Tues.-Thurs. 9AM-12PM 

Or by Appointment 
                               

Email:  
pastorromtumc@gmail.com 

churchofficetumc@gmail.com 
 

WORSHIP SERVICES  
First Service – 8:00 A.M. 

Sunday School/Youth Group 9:00 AM (Sept. to May) 
Coffee Connection 9:00 AM 
Second Service– 10:00 A.M 

 
Church Office Hours:  

Mon-Fri 9AM-1PM 

mailto:pastorromtumc@gmail.com

